
 
 
August 14, 2021 
 
 
 
 
To Veterans Assistance Commission of Cook County (Delegate or Alternate)  
 
As you are aware the Veterans Assistance Commission of Cook County (VACCC) is in 
a severe crisis with future uncertainties. Therefore, it is time for concerned veterans to 
step up, and logically plan a sound solution for an anticipated outcome that will end the 
distractions that are preventing the VACCC from collectively moving forward.   
 
Concerned veterans have decided to unite and move forward together to prepare for the 
election that will be held on November 30, 2021. Eligible members of the VACCC 
membership in accordance with the Bylaws dated April 30, 2019, were voted on and 
ratified. You are receiving this letter to confirm your voting rights. This was determined 
by the proven record that your organization application, dues, and required letter from 
your organization leadership was received, and you were appointed as the delegate or 
alternate to represent your organization.   
 
If you are willing to jointly work on the best interest of the VACCC, please join us for the 
next Call - in or ZOOM meeting that will be held on Tuesday, September 28, 2021, at 
7:00 pm - 8:30 pm. You may contact Gary Whyte at (773) 860-7013, to confirm your 
meeting participation.  
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Gary Whyte 
George Mulvaney 
John Steciw 
Rochelle Crump 
 
Concerned Veterans  
 


